
In support of the Statewide efforts relative to COVID-19, the Authority is asking for volunteers 
to transport medical staff, using Authority vehicles, in the following locations:  
  
Saratoga 
Watertown 
Poughkeepsie 
Rochester 
Syracuse 
Williamsville 
  
Volunteers will be driving two medical staff per vehicle to homes to perform tests and collect 
samples. Presently, the shifts are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., overnight shifts may also be necessary. 
  
If you would like to volunteer for this effort, please let me know as soon as possible and include 
your availability.  
 


